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I’m writing in support of LD 1862. There are still far too many deaths by overdose 
that could have been prevented if people weren’t afraid to seek medical assistance out
of fear they would be criminally charged since not everyone is protected under the 
current law. If the Good Samaritan bill is expanded, then it will completely remove 
that barrier and save more lives. This is a critical bill that I hope you will vote in favor
of. Thank you.


